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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2014 2:20 PM
To: Tarbell, Richard, CDA
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: 5269 Crow Canyon Road (Former Chevron Service Station, RO350)
Attachments: RO350_CAP_PP_L_2013-07-12.pdf; RO350_CAP_MailingLabelOutput.pdf; RO350

_CAP_Public_Notification_Map.PDF; RO350_Proposed Alternative DPE Locations.pdf

Richard, 
As we discussed, here are copies of the public participation document, the distribution map, a list of recipients, and 
alternative citing locations from the comments made.  The map and recipient list was derived from the county EGIS 
system.  The public comment period was a 30 day comment period that ran from July 12 to August 15, 2013, but was 
extended once neighborhood responses were received.  A public meeting was held at the site on November 7, 2013 at 7:00 
pm, and the locations of the containers that were approved (and submitted to county planning) were accepted by all 
participants at the meeting. 
Hope this helps. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


